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Truly disgusting piece of legislation HB3390. 

Interfering with interstate commerce and personal freedoms to buy and use products 

by citizens of the United States of America. 

Interfering with business within and outside of the state of Oregon. 

Next thing we wont be able to buy beef because its cruel and inhumane. Well I am 

pretty sure most Americans and citizens of Oregon eat beef and this means your 

going to have to kill the cow. Unless you plan on eating test tube raised beef which 

can not fart in the open pasture. 

Just another Left wing piece of excrement being pushed through the legislature by far 

left people from PETA and other organizations. 

 

This piece of legislation is not going to enhance the status of Oregon but will really 

make for a more solid case for the residents of eastern Oregon to join the Greater 

Idaho movement. This is truly an invasion of personal freedoms and constitutional 

rights by government. 

Just look at the mess Oregon is in now with mental illness and crime in the major 

cities of Portland, Salem, Corvallis and Eugene. Where the hell do you get off 

passing legislation that should not even be discussed before solving the mental 

health issues and crime in these cities. Waste of tax payer money and a total joke. 

 

A reassessment of this measure should be taken and then measure completely 

dropped from consideration. The representatives sponsoring this bill should also be 

reprimanded by the legislature and censured for frivolous legislation that does not 

make a substantial contribution to the people of Oregon and citizens of the United 

States of America. 

 

We the people are tired of the ridiculous legislation the legislature promotes. 

 

John Kendall 

Black Heron Fly Fishing 

Former Oregonian  

 

 

  


